

April 2022

Dear Supporters, Volunteers, and Friends of Life's Key Ministry,

I received a few really impactful letters last month that I would like to share with you. Notes of praise, notes of trial, notes of discipleship. This is what it's all about! We continue to be thankful to the Lord that He has allowed us a window into these people's lives and the opportunity to have an impact for Christ.

DEAR LIFE'S KEY,

"Thank you so much for sending my completed transcript. Your ministry and administration of resources on spiritual growth, wisdom, and God's word is a very appreciated and priceless treasure. It's been a 5 year journey that we've travelled together in the word, spirit, and truth. A lot of growth and change has taken place in me as a person. Thank you for the love, time, prayers, and just letting me know these truths and further confirming the love of our Lord Jesus Christ." - Dallas (Michigan)

"I am dealing with a test & trial right now in prison: being falsely accused of an act I did not commit. I, in my flesh, want to be angry and unforgiving, but God has led me to endure with trust & patience. Although I wanted complete deliverance from the situation, I am actually grateful for the challenges & pain as it has strengthened my total dependence on Him. I know in His time the truth will be revealed." - Teresa (Florida)

"Sorry it took so long for me to return these answer sheets. I had Covid and was quarantined for the month of January. My things were packed away and I had to wait to get them. Plus, there was a two week nationwide BOP lockdown. Please keep sending more Bible studies. I really enjoy them and learn from each one. God bless, and thank you!" - Donna (Florida)

"I'd like to ask for help. I'm out of jail now and living in a senior living facility, and want to get some of my fellow seniors involved in the Emmaus program. I know there is an app, but a lot of the seniors have a hard time with their phone or they have no computer. The prison ministry program would work because it's free to them and it's in written form. Most of these seniors have had to sell everything they have to pay for their stay and could not afford to pay for it.

Some of these seniors spend 4 or 5 years here. It's like being in prison waiting to die. I thought I could bring them some comfort and joy by telling them about Jesus and giving them something to study their Bible with. Many here don't get visits from family. Clergy do come in to visit, but a formal study helps to understand salvation so much better. I've been asked to lead the Bible study, so please pray for me!" - Kevin (New Hampshire)

For HIS Glory,

Tim Priano, Director

LK